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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is currently investigating three residential 
burglaries that occurred within one week. The first burglary occurred at approximately 
3:14 P.M. at a residence located at 3031 Northeast 51

st
 Street. The second burglary 

occurred at approximately 2:45 P.M. at a residence located at 2900 Northeast 44
th

 
Street. The third burglary occurred at approximately 3:35 P.M. at a residence located at 
2501 Northeast 40

th
 Street, in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  

 

Preliminary investigation has revealed that during each burglary the unknown suspects 
gained entry into the residence by distracting the home owner and then removed the 
victim’s valuables.  
 

During the investigation detectives have discovered several similarities in the details 
surrounding each incident, which has led detectives to believe the same suspects are 
responsible for these residential burglaries.       
 

Anyone with further information regarding the identity of the suspects or have 
information regarding these residential burglaries is encouraged to contact Detective 
Tracy Muvdi at 954-828-5704 
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